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TARGET SETTING SESSION 
PRE-KG TO GRADE 7 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

We are pleased to inform you that the ’Joint Target Setting Session’ is scheduled for the 
3rd of May 2025 (Saturday). This is a good opportunity for all our parents and students to 
review the current academic performance to set short-term and long-term targets. 
Considering the accessibility of the parents, we have arranged online and offline modes 
which can be selected at your convenience.  
 

CLASS TIMING 

Offline (School) Online 

Pre-KG to Grade 7 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

 
Kindly note the following points:-  
1. The respective class teachers will be sharing a form where you can select the mode of 
attending the Joint Target Setting Session and your child’s individual time slot for the 
meeting will be confirmed by them.  
2. Please be available for the meeting on time as the teachers will be following the slots 
scheduled and wouldn’t want to take up the time given to another parent.  
3. If you have more than one child in any section of the school and have been allotted the 
same time, please request the class teacher of the younger child for a change in timing.  
4. Students may accompany their parents for the session in school uniform.  
 
We highly encourage you to attend the Joint Target Setting Session with your child as your 
active involvement in your child's education plays a pivotal role in their success. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to your child’s education. We look 
forward to meeting with you and fostering a strong partnership to nurture your child’s 
growth and development. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 


